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CARDINALS! 
  

Welcome to New Families to Pope Francis Elementary School! 

The Pope Francis Elementary School family welcomed 25 new JK students to the 
school. Parents and students spent the day in class meeting their new 
classmates and learning together in a play base environment. A big thank you 
goes out to Mrs. Bernard for all of their work in preparing this wonderful day of 
learning for our new members of the school family.  
 

         

 

 

 

 

 


